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Dear Dr. Reber: 

In accordance with our recent corre­
spondence, you will find enclosed herewith a 
check in the amount of $1,500. Also enclosed is 
a letter appropriately notarized, affirming that 
the Chase National Bank has deposited in the 
National Bank of Australia, Ltd., at Hobart for 
payment to you on proper identification the sum 
of $3,000. I trust this will be sufficient to 
satisfy the Australian Counsel. Of course, we 
convey with this our sincere best wishes. We have 
confidence that the results in Tasmania will more 
than justify your efforts. 

Hap is on vacation as I told you and will 
probably write you after his return, at which time 
he will undoubtedly forward the Hogg letter as you 
have requested. 

Sincerely, 
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